
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Faith Tuipulotu <auli@hawaii.edu > 

Sent: 	 Friday, December 08, 2017 12:38 PM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Cc: 	 Stacy S. Crivello 

Subject 	 Support letter 

December 8, 2017 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Faith Tuipulotu, I was born and raised on Molokai. I live and work on Molokai. I am a third generation 

Hoolehua Homestead farmer. 

I support Carl H. Adolpho III to be on the Molokai Planning Commission. I've had the opportunity to know Carl in a 

professional capacity. Carl is a very smart and intelligent person that does his homework. 

As part of our younger generation, I admire his desire to serve our community and island by being part of this Board. I 
believe, it takes a special kind of person to accomplish this task. I am honored and strongly support Carl H. Adolpho. 

Mahalo, 

Faith Tuipulotu 
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